
ST PETER’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP 
(PTA) 

Dear Parents, 

 Every year our fundraising enables the school to purchase items that it would not 
otherwise, be able to buy.  Our main aim is to help the school by raising funds to provide 
a wide range of educational enrichment programmes, activities, resources and 
equipment. This term, we would once again ask for your support so that we can continue 
making resources and learning opportunities available to our children. 

Our next fundraiser will consist of a whole school Christmas Raffle for parents, teachers 
and the wider community to buy tickets. The raffle will take place in December with raffle 
tickets being sent home with children in November.  

There will be lots of fantastic prizes up for grabs including a Five Course Meal for Two at 
the Castle Leslie Estate, £100 Gift Vouchers for The Brewer’s House and Smiths Toys 
Superstores. £50 Gift Vouchers for Garden Buds and Brew. A Christmas Hamper and 
Tropic Gift Set.  

As an extra incentive for students to sell tickets, there will be a ‘Omniplex’ £15 Voucher 
Prize for 1 pupil in each class who sells the most tickets. So do ask for more raffle books. 
Pupils simply need to return the sold ticket stubs and money to school and they will 
receive another book to sell. Good luck! 

The success of our fundraiser depends on ticket sales but also contributions from 
sponsors who generously donate various items for prizes. We would like to thank APM UK 
LTD, JG McNicholl Insurance and Beauty by Eimear for their generous contributions. 

We would also like to say a huge a big thank you to our amazing supporters who 
continue to raise free funds for us on Easyfundraising. If you’re not signed up yet, 
please join today and you can raise free donations for St Peter’s Parent Support Group 
every time you shop online. All the big names like John Lewis & Partners, Expedia, Argos, 
Just Eat and many more make a free donation at no extra cost to you. We currently have 
raised £1,711.42 with 63 supporters. These donations will help SO MUCH, so please sign 
up to support us – it’s completely FREE and doesn’t take long. 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

This term we have also teamed up with ASDA, who is making generous donations to 
primary schools across the UK through their ‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative. To support 
our school, all you have to do is opt-in through the ASDA Rewards app. Please see 
previous letter and poster with the QR code on the School App and website. Remember 
you don’t have to shop in ASDA simply by opting-in ASDA will donate £1 to our school.  

Thank you in advance for your continued support - it really does make a difference. 
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